
 

Yarn Up about COVID-19

vaccination

WHEN Thursday, July 29th 2021

12:00 AM - 12:00 AM

WHERE Online

COST Free

The Centre for Aboriginal Health is hosting a Yarn Up video event
about COVID-19 vaccination which will be featured on the NSW
Health Facebook page on Thursday 29 July 2021.

This is an opportunity for you, your colleagues or community
members, to ask any questions about COVID-19 vaccination and
have them answered by Aboriginal researchers and a Doctor with
specialist knowledge in vaccination. All and any questions you
have about COVID-19 vaccination are welcomed - The Centre for
Aboriginal Health will ensure these are answered with the most
accurate and current information. As many questions as possible
will be answered as part of the Yarn Up and by email if they can't
be answered during the event.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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